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October 26, 2023 

         
 
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM 

No. 1191 ,s. 2023     
 

To:  Schools Division Superintendents 
   
   
  

ANNOUNCING THE WINNERS OF THE 23RD GAWAD KALASAG SPECIAL 
AWARDS 2023 

 
1. Relative to the conduct of the 23rd Regional GAWAD KALASAG Special Awards 

2023 held last May, 2023 which the DepEd-NCR is the Chair for the Regional 
Selection Committee on Education in coordination with the Office of the Civil 
Defense National Capital Region is hereby announces the following winners: 

 
CATEGORY WINNERS Rank 

Best Public Elementary 
School 

Malinta Elementary School 
Valenzuela City 
 

1st Place 

 Pinagbuhatan Elem. School 
Pasig City 
 

2nd Place 

 Timoteo Paez Elem. School 
Pasay City 
 

3rd Place 

   

Best Public Secondary School Rizal High School, Pasig City 
 

1st Place 

 Valenzuela City School of 
Mathematics and Science 
 

2nd Place 

 
2. Winners will receive Certificate of Recognition, while other participants will 

receive Certificate of Participation. 
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3. Appreciation  is  extended  to  Schools  Division  Superintendents,  Principals, 
Division and School DRRM Coordinators as well as to those who participated 
in  the  aforementioned  competition,  for  their  continued  support  to  DepEd-
NCR’s initiatives. 

  
4.  Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 
 
 

 
WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III  

          Regional Director 
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